
 
 
 

Cambridgeshire and Peterborough Combined Authority  
 
 

wants your views  
 
 

on the future of the region’s buses 
 
 

14-week consultation - open until 20 November 2024 
 
 
 

Everyone welcome to take part, either online, via a series of face-to-face 
events, or by post.  
 
It will inform a decision by the Mayor of Cambridgeshire and Peterborough on 
how to reform buses across the area.  Families, students and older people 
who either rely on the bus, or who could benefit from the bus in the future, are 
encouraged to participate, as well as statutory consultees, employers and 
other stakeholders. 

 
 

See consultation web page 
 

https://cpca-yourvoice.co.uk/bus-franchising-consultation/ 
 

for all the relevant consultation documents, together with a questionnaire.  
(two versions of the questionnaire – a short version comprising  

10 questions and a long version comprising 31 questions 
Choose which one you want to complete). 

 
Details of drop-in events at locations around the region will be listed 

on the site during the consultation period. 
 
 
 

https://cpca-yourvoice.co.uk/bus-franchising-consultation/

